Riverside RV Village

Water Update

We are working daily to get the water for the park turned on. Because of the cold temperatures last
winter and the deep frost it is taking awhile to get it done. We are asking for everyone's patience as
the Board cannot pinpoint a date the water will be on. Be assured we will send out an announcement
as soon we have success, so please watch for the email and notification on the white board as you
enter the park.

Contractors were unable to complete the work being finished up in Loop 1 on Friday so there will still
be heavy equipment in the area and two way traffic on the road out of Loop 1. If all goes well they
will be finished today.

Upcoming Dates to Remember

June 1st. - AGM 1:00 pm - Clubhouse

June 8th - Work party to prepare for the front maintenance shed. Meet at 10:00 am at the front
laundry facility if you can help.

July 5th - Work party to begin construction of the front maintenance shed. Details TBA




